
 

  

  

  FACES UPDATE  

  

 

CASH FOR CLOTHES  
  

Thank you very much for all your donations – we raised an amazing £245.70!!!  The class 

with the most bags collected was Simba – their prize will be announced shortly.  Well 

done Simba class! 

 

 

CHRISTMAS CARDS 

 

Orders were available for collection Thursday 9th November.  Hope you liked them!  If 

you were not able to collect your order, please contact a member of the FACES team 

who can arrange a suitable collection time. 

 

 

AUTUMN BOOKLET AND ART COMPETITION  
  

Many thanks to those who entered our art competition.  Mrs Hall will be picking the 

winners shortly and they will be notified as soon as possible. 

 

 

CHRISTMAS EXTRAVAGANZA 

 

Don’t forget to save the date for our Christmas Extravaganza – Friday 8th December 

(4pm to 5.30pm for Reception and 6pm to 7.30pm for Year One and Year Two). We’re 

planning a lovely festive family event including a disco and entertainment with Ziggy Zoo, 

face painting, hair braiding, refreshments, toys, games and much more.  Tickets will be 

on sale soon. 

 

 

 

 

 



UNIFORM SALE: FRIDAY 17TH NOVEMBER 

 

We will be holding the next pre-loved uniform sale on Friday 17th November from 2:45pm 

in the playground (weather permitting).  All items are just £1 each. 

 

All money raised from the sale of pre-loved uniform goes back to support the school! 

 

  

FACES – NEXT MEETING DATE  

  

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday 22nd November at 9.30am, at Huttons Café in 

Memorial Park.  We would love to see you there!  Please be assured that coming along to 

one meeting doesn’t mean you are obliged to continue attending, or that you will need to 

offer more time or support than you are able to!  

    

Have a lovely weekend,  

  

THE FACES TEAM  


